
METROPOLITAN AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
OF ROCK ISLAND COUNTY, ILLINOIS (MAA) 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL EVENT 
 

 
TUESDAY, MARCH 30, 2021 

3:00 P.M.  
QUAD CITY INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 

CONCOURSE A AND BOARDROOM 
(with virtual attendance option) 

2200 69th Avenue 
Moline, Illinois   

 
This Notice of Special Event has been published in accordance with the Illinois Open Meetings Act.  The 
limited purpose of the Notice is to accompany invitations distributed by the Airport.  The event will 
consist of a gathering to focus on an enhancement of the air travel experience within the Quad Cities.   
 
While the event will include a presentation, there will be no discussion or deliberation among Airport 
Commissioners on the topic of Airport business and no formal action.  The event is open to the public, 
with the application of the following safety and security restrictions. 
 
 Restrictions and Instructions.  Members of the public will be allowed participation in compliance 
 with Governor J.B. Pritzker’s Coronavirus Pandemic Proclamation and related Executive Orders.  A 
 limited number of persons will be admitted to Concourse A with the presentation of special security 
 clearance credentials (issued in advance by the Airport).  Other members of the public may 
 participate through virtual attendance according to instructions on the Airport’s website or by 
 contacting the Airport’s administrative office at 309-757-1732.  Public comments are 
 accommodated through email in advance of the meeting, addressed to Ben Leischner, 
 bleischner@qcairport.com.    
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